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August 23, 2019 
 
DH Pace Company, Inc. 
616 W. 24th Street 
Tempe, AZ 85282 
 
Attn: Brent Sheets (brent.sheets@dhpace.com) 
 
RE: Request for Proposal 19-16PV – Building Management/Automation Systems 
 
Dear Mr. Sheets: 
 
1GPA is pleased to announce that your company has been awarded a contract for the following 
services based on the proposal submitted to 1GPA for RFP 19-16PV: 
 

Commodity/Contract Title:  
Building Management/Automation Systems 

Contractor/Vendor:  
DH Pace Company, Inc. 

Contract Number:  
19-16PV-04 

 
The contract is effective immediately and will expire on August 22, 2020. The contract may be 
renewed annually for up to an additional four years, if mutually agreed to by 1GPA and your 
firm. 
 
This contract replaces contract 14-179S. 
 
DH Pace has been awarded a National Contract with 1GPA and may be utilized anywhere in 
the United States, however, this is a multiple award and Paradise Valley Unified School District 
may or may not utilize your firm’s services. 
 
The 1GPA partnership can be of great help to participating agencies. Please feel free to provide 
copies of this letter to your sales representative to assist in their work. Please review the Vendor 
Welcome Guide that is included in the Award Notification Email.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christy Knorr at the 1GPA office 
via email; cknorr@1GPA.org. We look forward to working with you and your team! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
  
Christy Knorr, Vice President 
1Government Procurement Alliance  
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